
  
 
 
 
 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
Class Assembly and Showcase 

This term, each class will be 

planning and leading a whole 

school worship. Parents/carers 

are welcome to attend the 

assemblies led by their child's 

class. These will take place on  

Friday’s at 3pm in the School 

Hall. Following the assembly, 

this terms 'Class Showcase' 

will take place at 3.25pm for 

20 minutes.  This is an 

opportunity to see some of the 

children's learning. 

 

Y5/6: Friday 20th January 

 

Y3/4: Friday 10th February 

 

Y1/2: Friday 10th March 

 

Reception: Friday 

17th March (Mothering Sunday 

assembly theme) 

 
Food Bingo  

25th February 2023 at  

At Chipping Village Hall 

7.30pm 

Please note that this event is 

suitable for adults/older 

children (UKS2). 

Non Uniform Day 
On Friday 3rd February, we will 

have a non-uniform day – the 

fine is to bring in items for the 

bingo. Please send in bottles, 

chocolates, box of biscuits etc. 

We would also be grateful if 

anyone is able to donate a 

raffle prize in the form of 

vouchers etc.  

Thank you for you support. 

 

 

 

 
Chipping once had a thriving Beaver, 

Cub and Scout pack, which ceased 

functioning during the pandemic.  

In order to re-instate a Chipping 

Scout Group, it would require new 

volunteers to lead the sections, and 

particularly the Beavers and Cubs.  

If you would be interested in 

volunteering to take on such a role, 

please speak to Mrs Wallace who 

will pass on the relevant contact 

information.  

 
Online Safety 

The importance of online safety is 

strongly embedded into our school 

curriculum throughout the year.     

On Tuesday 7th February 2023, we 

will also take part in the ‘National 

Safer Internet Day’. This year, the 

learning will be based around the 

theme, ‘Want to talk about 

it? Making space for 

conversations about life online’. 

Please return homework projects 

by the 7th February as these will be 

viewed during the day.   

*Reminder attached.  

 

Please see the attached flyer 

regarding an App called YUBO. 

The National Online Safety team 

are advising that children and 

young people do NOT to use the 

App due to the risks it presents. 

 

 

Well done to Fraser and Evie who, 

as members of our school’s Tech 

team, have independently created 

their own Online Safety posters to 

display in school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Update 

Dinner payments for this half 

term are now due:  

 29 days: £69.60  
(£62.40 for Y5/6 due to the 

residential visit) 

 

Additional Bank Holiday 

Following the announcement that 

His Majesty King Charles III’s 

Coronation will take place on 

Saturday 6th May 2023, a bank 

holiday has been proclaimed in 

honour of this for the following 

Monday, May 8th 2023. Please 

note School will be closed on this 

day. 

 

 
Miss Whitehead has been working 

at the school since November, 

pre-dominantly within our pre-

school setting.  We are delighted 

to announce that she has now 

been appointed to the role of 

Teaching Assistant/HLTA and will 

be working across the school 

after the half term break.  
   

 

Star of the Week 
6th January 

Reception: Zac W 

Y1/2: George F 

Y3/4: Francesca H 

Y5/6: Kaiden FW 

13th January 

Reception: Hermione B 

Y1/2: Juliette F 

Y3/4: Freya M 

Y5/6: Miley M 

 
Y5/6: Headteacher Award: Tommy W, 

Scarlett F, Arthur W & Hannah B 

 Kindness Award: Joanna V & Luna S 

 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 

16th January 2023 



Creative Activities                Get To Know The Neighbourhood Team         Physical /Messy Play              

Parent and Child Activities 

*Refreshments including Free Hotdogs* 

All children, young people and families are welcome. 

And if your child already attends Colourful Footsteps or Inside Out 

then you are invited to come along with your child and meet our Neighbourhood Team, 

get to know them better and know what our service can offer and get involved in some fun activities. 

What’s going on this half term… 
 
Thursday 19th January Y3/4 football tournament – separate letter 

Friday 20th January Y5/6 Class Assembly and Showcase 

Tuesday 24th January Y5 Hockey Tournament at LHS – morning. 

Monday 30th January KS2 Choir at Young Voices event, Manchester 

Friday 3rd February Non uniform day- fine donation: chocolates, bottles etc. 

Tuesday 7th February Safer Internet Day – family homework projects to be handed in.  

Friday 10th February  Y3/4 Class Assembly and Showcase 

Wednesday 8th February-Friday 
10th Friday 

Y5/6 Robin Wood Residential 

Half term: Monday 13th February Friday 17th February 2023 
Inset Day: Monday 20th February 

Pupils return to school on: Tuesday 21st February 2023 

 
 

 

                                               𝙽𝚎𝚒𝚐𝚑𝚋𝚘𝚞𝚛𝚑𝚘𝚘𝚍 𝙾𝚙𝚎𝚗 𝚆𝚎𝚎𝚔  

                                  16𝚝𝚑 𝙹𝚊𝚗𝚞𝚊𝚛𝚢 - 20𝚝𝚑 𝙹𝚊𝚗𝚞𝚊𝚛𝚢 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     

 
  𝙶𝚁𝙴𝙰𝚃 𝙷𝙰𝚁𝚆𝙾𝙾𝙳 
NEIGHBOURHOOD 

CENTRE 
BB6 7JQ 

 
2pm-5pm 

 

 
𝙻𝙾𝙽𝙶𝚁𝙸𝙳𝙶𝙴 YOUNG 

PEOPLES CENTRE 
PR3 3JP 

 
2pm-5pm 

 
 
 

 
THE ZONE 

CLITHEROE 
BB7 2JY 

 
 

2pm-5pm 

 
 𝚃𝙷𝙴 𝙿𝙰𝚁𝙺 CHILD AND 

FAMILY CENTRE 
BB5 4RY 

 
2-5pm 

2pm-5pm 

 
COPPERHOUSE RISHTON 

NEIGHBOURHOOD CENTRE 
BB1 4HF 

         2pm-5pm 



As part of Safer Internet Day, we are sending home a small family project. For this, we would like the children to design a 

Brabin’s online safety mascot. Could the children give them a name and write what they stand for including why online 

safety is important at Brabin’s and add our logo to the design. The children could draw, paint, use collage or make a 

model for this project. We will choose a mascot to include on our website and newsletters. 

Please find attached a sheet for the children to draw, colour and explain about their design. Please return their mascots to 

school by Tuesday 7th February. 

Many Thanks 

Miss Doxey 

    Online Safety at Brabin’s 

         This poster will tell you everything about online safety. 

Only talk to people you know and trust. 

Never give personal information to strangers.  

Learn to use computers before you play online and pay. 

It is important to not to go on tabs you do not no. 

Never pay for things unless your family or teacher tells you to do so. 

Each person needs to know about computing before they do anything. 

 

For further information, use these websites. 

 https://www.childnet.com/ 

 https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

 https://www.internetmatters.org/    

By Fraser and Evie. 

https://www.childnet.com/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.internetmatters.org/

